
 

 

 20th May 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I wanted to send out a quick message to all parents with a few updates/reminders and some dates for your diary. 

There is a lot going on in June and I wanted to give you as much notice as possible. All dates will be put in the June 

newsletter again as a reminder. 

- All children need packed lunch again tomorrow as the strike continues. Please remember that we are a nut 

free school. This includes spreads (e.g. Nutella) and chocolate bars which contain nuts. There are more 

strikes planned for 3rd & 4th June, how the school will operate on these days will be communicated closer to 

the time.  

 

- All classes have decided on their end-of-year school trip and notes have been sent out detailing the costs.  

Please try to pay for any trips as quickly as possible. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

- Friday 24th May and Monday 27th May - SCHOOL CLOSED. 

 

- Tuesday 11th June 2024 - New P1 Parents meeting and Stay & Play session. 

 

- Monday 17th June - Sports Day (including Nursery). More details will follow. Should it be cancelled due to bad 

weather, we have chosen a backup date of Monday 24th June. Nursery children will need an adult to 

participate with them at different stations on the day. 

 

- Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th June - Transition days in school. This will involve children moving to their 

new teacher for next year from 9:30am – 12:15pm. 

 

- Tuesday 25th June - New Nursery intake parents meeting. 

 

- Wednesday 26th June - Nursery Graduation for Target Age Children (morning). No Nursery for Non-Target 

Aged children. P7 Leavers (afternoon). This is Primary 7’s last day. 

 

- Thursday 27th June – Nursery’s Last Day 

 

- Friday 28th June – School finishes at 12pm for summer. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Stephen Torney (Principal) 


